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Chairman Ted Cruz 
Senate Committee on Commerce, Science & Transportation 
554 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 

Ranking Member Maria Cantwell 
Senate Committee on Commerce, Science & Transportation 
254 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 

Dear Chairman Cruz and Ranking Member Cantwell: 

On behalf of the American Traffic Safety Services Association (ATSSA), I write to offer our strong 

support for the confirmation of the Honorable Sean Duffy to be United States Secretary of 

Transportation. 

Mr. Duffy has demonstrated a long history of expertise, passion and dedication to public 

service. He has highlighted these qualities throughout his career on Capitol Hill, and we are 

excited by his nomination. Mr. Duffy’s commitment to finding bipartisan solutions and working 

with both public and private sector stakeholders will be a great asset for the Department of 

Transportation (USDOT) as they continue to advance roadway safety policies and investments.  

ATSSA looks forward to working with Mr. Duffy and continuing its strong partnership with the 

USDOT to address critical transportation safety challenges. Each year, tens of thousands of 

men, women and children die on our nation’s transportation network, and many more are 

seriously injured. The USDOT needs Mr. Duffy’s leadership to make further progress in 

improving transportation safety for the traveling public. 

ATSSA believes Sean Duffy will serve well as the Secretary of Transportation and urges the 

Committee to favorably report his nomination to the full Senate for consideration.   

Sincerely,  

 

 
Stacy Tetschner 
President and CEO 


